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Eneabba Energy Pty Ltd 

Surrender of electricity generation licence EGL16 

The Economic Regulation Authority advises that Eneabba Energy Pty Ltd has surrendered 
electricity generation licence EGL16. Eneabba Energy notified the ERA of the surrender on 
2 November 2018. 

The ERA granted electricity generation licence EGL16 to Eneabba Energy on 12 March 2007 
for the construction and operation of the gas fired Centauri 1 power station, located near 
Dongara in the Mid-West. The licence was due to expire on 11 March 2037. 

Eneabba Energy planned to supply energy to the Mid-West region and the metropolitan area 
through the South West Interconnected System. After it was granted the licence, Eneabba 
Energy was unable to obtain funding for the project and the Centauri 1 power station was 
never built. 

The surrender of the licence will take effect when the ERA publishes a notice of the surrender 
in the Western Australian Government Gazette. The ERA will do so as soon as practicable. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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